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Patterson School Track Team 2024 

Grades 4th - 6th 

We will be off and running into our new track season, which begins soon. It will be full of fun and hard 
work. Our practices will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays beginning April 8th from 2:30 to 3:30pm. 
Practice will be held at Patterson School. The season's goals are to teach your child correct running 
techniques, conditioning, proper jumping, and throwing mechanics. There is no cost to participate in 
the track program, with the exception of the entry fees to attend the meets. We will attend two meets 
this year. April 28th at Lompoc HS and May 4th at Santa Barbara City College. The meets are as follows: 

Sunday, April zsv Kiwanis Track Meet 9:00am - 4:00pm 

Sunday, May 4th 805 Youth Championships at SBCC 8:30am - 3:00pm 

Remember to return permission slips. The last day to return permission slips will be April 8th. 
Unfortunately, students without permission slips will not be allowed to practice. Also, in keeping with 
our PRIDE goals any student who receives a minor or major slip during the week will not be able to 
participate in that week's practice. Make sure your child is wearing the proper running attire and shoes. 
Please pick up your child promptly at the end of all practices. 

If you have any questions, please contact. 

Mr. Dunne adunne@orcutt-schools.net 


